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Dear Parents 
 

Spring Variety Performance 
Wednesday 3rd April 2019 

 
It is our pleasure to invite you to our Spring Variety Performance which takes place at 10.45am on 
Wednesday 3rd April. Many of our children will be performing a variety of dance, music and 
gymnastic pieces to the School. Performances include a variety of gymnastic disciplines, including 
floor and vault, the String Orchestra, Senior Wind Band, Beauty and the Beast cast, 4Tissimo, 
Advanced Dance and Fun Dance. It promises to be a very entertaining morning! 
 
If your child is performing and you would like to come, please feel free to do so but we ask that you 
do not arrive before 10.30am. We have a limited number of seats available in the sports hall 
alongside standing room on the balcony. If you require seating due to mobility and access please 
do let us know and we will reserve seating for you. 
 
It is anticipated that the performance will finish at 12.15pm. Following the event, there will be light 
refreshments for visiting adults whilst the children will return to lessons as per their normal 
timetable.  
 
I regret we are not able to offer parking on site during the morning, except for any guests with blue 
disabled badges who may use the visitors’ spaces on the front drive. Please note that all visitors to 
the School need to wear their parent’s ID badges. If you are bringing spectators who do not have 
parent badges, visitor’s badges will be available on arrival at the sports hall. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you for an exciting morning! 
 

 
   Mr M Woods       Miss C Goddard             Mrs S Koczur             
 


